
From: Wyss, Patrick <patw@wyssassociates.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 10:39 AM 
To: Young Ken <Ken.Young@rcgov.org> 
Subject: FW: Staff Report WAVI 

Ken 
Concerning the playground proposed for the downtown WAVI property: 
Their facility is across the street from my office. The playground looks like a great addition to their 
facility, and I urge the commission to approved the amendment to their PUD. 

Best Regards 

Pat
Patrick H. Wyss 
Fellow, American Society of Landscape Architects   
Wyss Associates, Inc. 
Landscape Architecture | Golf Course Architecture | Land Planning

Phone: 605.348.2268 
www.wyssassociates.com 
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